
Announcements for Sunday June30, 2019 
 

Our annual summer picnic will be held at nearby Hamlin Park following the Sunday services on July 21st. All 

are invited for food, fellowship, and games. Please bring a vegetarian dish to share. The center will provide 

veggie burgers, buns and condiments. Directions to Hamlin Park are posted on the bulletin board in the social 

room. 

The subject for today’s service is  ​“Even-Mindedness is Yoga”. 


